
 
 

CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE RETIREES' ASSOCIATION 
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

 
CIRA membership is open to persons who have retired from the CIA.  It is also open to individuals 
who have been employed by CIA for 10 years or more, whether retired or still employed.  Others 
are eligible as indicated in the CIRA Bylaws or as approved by the CIRA Board of Governors. 
 
Please fill in the following information and send this application, along with your annual dues 
check, made out to CIRA, in the amount of $30.00, to CIRA, P.O. Box 7154, McLean, Virginia, 
22106-7154. 
 
Years with CIA (e.g. 1950-1980): _________________________________________________ 
 
Directorate(s) ___________________________Office(s):______________________________ 
 
Retired from (if other than CIA): __________________________________________________ 
 
Please check ______ if your name should be excluded from our Newsletter 
 
NAME: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
SIGNATURE _________________________________________________________________ 

 
ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________________________ 

 
PHONE # Home:_____________________________Cell:______________________________ 

 
E-MAIL: _________________________________@___________________________________ 

 
SPOUSE: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 


